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March 24, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
27th Floot/ P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: 2011 IRM Rate Application for Halton Hills Hydro Inc.
EB-2010-0087

Dear Ms. Walli:

This letter is to confirm that Halton Hills Hydro Inc. is in agteement with the draft Tariff of
Rates and Chatges as issued by the Board on March 17, 2011, and effective May 1, 2011.

Duting out review of the final 3" Generation IRM models, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. noticed
that Tab O2.1-Calculation of Bill Impact on the Rate Generation Model did not accurately
determine the bill impacts. Halton Hills Hydto Inc. recognizes that Tab O2.1 does not
affect the final rates, however, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. kindly requests the Board send a
revised Rate Generator Model that will cottect Tab O2.1.

Further, Halton Hills Hydto Inc. will be filing this letter electronically through the OEB
RESS on Match 24, 2011.

Any questions ot concetns can be ditected towards, Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory
Affairs Officer, Halton Hills Hydro Inc., (519) 853-3700 extension 257,

tracvr(@haltonhillshvro.com.

Yours truly,
(original signed)
David Smelsky, CMA

Chief Financial Officer
Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO

43 Alice St. Acton, ON 17) 2A9 519-853-3700 905-453-2222
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